
 
          

Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
As we come to the end of another exciting term, we want to take a 
moment to reflect on all the wonderful experiences and achievements at 
Toddler House Preschool. It has been a term filled with learning, fun, and 
memorable moments! 
 
Celebrating 8 Years of Toddler House 
On January 9th, we proudly celebrated Toddler House Preschool’s 8th 
anniversary! It has been an incredible journey of nurturing young minds, 
and we are grateful for your continued support in making our preschool a warm and 
loving environment for all. 
 
Sports Day – A Fun-Filled Event! 
Our Sports Day was a fantastic success! Both parents and children participated with great 
enthusiasm, bringing energy and joy to the event. We loved seeing everyone come together 
in the spirit of sportsmanship and fun. Thank you to all who joined in and made the day 
truly special! 

Wander and Wonder Scavenger Hunt 
On Thursday, January 30th, DIA hosted a ‘Wander and Wonder’ scavenger hunt, designed 
to ignite curiosity, creativity, and cultural appreciation. Our children had a fantastic time 
engaging in a variety of fun and educational activities for all. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

           Update …… 



Castle Class Spelling Bee – A Proud Moment 
The Castle Class students participated in a spelling bee, putting in tremendous effort and 
dedication alongside their parents. We are so proud of all the children who took part and 
worked hard to prepare. A special congratulations to the following children who made us 
even prouder with their exceptional performances! 

Group 1 
 
1st Position Maliyah Sunderji and Saliyah Sunderji 
2nd Position Bahjat Abdulwahid and Mahnoor Osman 
3rd Position Melek Hafsa 
Best Efforts Ariannas Farnendes, Fatema Ramju and Affan Afridi 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Drama Day – Gingerbread Man Story & Fun Activities 
We had an exciting Drama Day, where teachers kicked off the event by acting out the 
story of The Gingerbread Man. The lively performance captivated the children, bringing 
the classic tale to life with energy and enthusiasm. After the story, the children were 
excited to participate in a variety of fun activities that followed. 
We set up different stations, each offering a unique experience based on different 
stories and themes. Some children were engaged in creative arts and crafts, making their 
own gingerbread men, while others acted out different scenes from other favorite stories, 
practicing their lines and gestures. There were also stations where children worked 
together to solve puzzles or engage in role-playing activities that encouraged teamwork 
and imagination. The day was filled with 
laughter and creativity, allowing the 
children to dive into different worlds 
through storytelling and hands-on 
activities. 

 


